
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
This is a weekly newsletter to keep Waterfront and business stakeholders informed of this project to relocate the natural 
gas pipeline along Alaskan Way from Pike to Madison Streets. InfraSource, Puget Sound Energy’s natural gas contractor is 
mobilizing and will begin work mid-week the week of November 9. The current schedule for the first four weeks (subject 
to change) is aligned with the project map below.    
 
What to expect  

 Construction will take place along Alaskan Way South from Pike to 
Madison Streets with the first section beginning in front of the 
Aquarium.  

 Work will take place mainly at night (6pm to 6am) Sundays through 
Fridays, though noisier work will take place during the allowed times 
of 6 to 10pm and 7 to 10am. 

 PSE is working with affected businesses to ensure access and parking 
issues are addressed. 

 Activities include saw-cutting, jack hammering, open trenching, and 
installation and testing of new pipe; restoration includes trench 
backfilling and roadway repaving. 

 
 
Traffic impacts 

 Drivers can expect intermittent lane closures and parking restrictions; signs and flaggers will help direct drivers 
around the construction zone.  

 Pedestrian and cyclist access will be rerouted around the work zone; signs and flaggers will help direct.  

 Everyone must use caution when traveling in and around the construction zone. 
 
Contact us 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we work to provide you with safe, reliable natural gas service.  
 
For questions or additional construction information: 
Julie Kelly, Project Manager 
Puget Sound Energy 
viaductgas@pse.com 
888-404-8773   
 
 
 
Think safe. Be safe.  
When it comes to designing, constructing, operating and maintaining the natural gas system serving more than 770,000 
PSE natural gas customers, safety is our top priority. If you think you are experiencing a natural gas emergency, such as a 
leak, leave the area immediately and call PSE at 888-225-5773 or call 911. 
 
 

 

November 8, 2015 

Alaskan Way natural gas main relocation    PROJECT INFORMATION 

pse.com/viaduct 

See estimated schedule and project map on back 



     Alaskan Way natural gas main relocation estimated schedule as of 11.9.15 
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